
March 9tÿf 1933.

Mr. G. B. Glassco, 
Executive Secretary,
The Graduates1 Society.

Dear Mr. Glassco,

I am very sorry, but I shall be unable

to comply with the request to broadcast for the Graduates1

Society on the evening of the 31st of March. My university

work takes all my time and will be increasingly heavy during

the remaining months of this session.

Under these circumstances I cannot undertake 

ahy more engagements than those I have already promised to 

fulfil.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


